Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees.

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood

Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org.

This i1s an automated response, please do not reply to this email.

Contact Information

Neighborhood Council: Glassell Park Neighborhood Council

Name: Michael Hyland

Phone Number: (323) 807-0078

Email: mhyland@glassellparknc.org

The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(8) Nay(0) Abstain(1) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0)
Date of NC Board Action: 09/17/2019

Type of NC Board Action: For

Impact Information

Date: 10/10/2019

Update to a Previous Input: No

Directed To: City Council and Committees

Council File Number: 18-0301

Agenda Date: 09/17/2019

[tem Number:

Summary: The Glassell Park Neighborhood Council voted in favor of a CIS supporting the DWP
installing Hydration Stations in our neighborhood.
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GLASSELL PARK COMMUNITY & SENIOR CENTER
3750 Verdugo Rd, Los Angeles, CA 90065

September 17, 2019
Los Angeles City Councilmembers,

The Glassell Park Neighborhood Council is registering this Community
Impact Statement in support of council file 18-0301.

We support the three purposes of the DWP Hydration Station program
including providing public access to drinking water, improving consumer
confidence of drinking tap water, and reducing single-use plastic bottle
waste. Furthermore, we agree that the plan can, if fully implemented as
proposed, succeed at achieving these goals.

Sincerely, /
Laun Davelo

Karin Davalos, President

The Glassell Park Neighborhood Council



